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Our voter registration needs to have much more transparency than it does currently, I 

encourage you to support this bill so the citizens of Oregon can have more 

confidence in the voter roles.  Too many people don't even vote anymore because 

they have no confidence in our system, THAT is destroying our democracy. 

 


